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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

April 18, 1968

Dear Marriner:

I jmst want to thank you again for all
you did during the recent trip to Utah.

As you know, George Hatch has been
appointed State Coordinator of our
campaign in Utah. I hope you will work
together with George to help assure
victory in Chicago.

With my thanks and very best wishes,

Sincerely,

Robert F. Kennedy

Mr. Marriner C. Eccles
Hotel Utah
Salt Lake City, Utah
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